

Head Teacher: Mr R Birtwhistle
Village Primary School
Windsor Road
Thornaby
Stockton-on-Tees
TS17 8PW

Tel: 01642 676768

Email: Enquiries@thevillageprimary.org.uk
Website: www.thevillageprimary.org.uk
Twitter @thornabyvillage

Thursday 29th April 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

The weeks beginning the 7th and 14th June will be consultation evenings for parents. Just like Autumn Term, we will be conducting the consultations via telephone BUT, also, for those that have requested it, we can use School Cloud. This is similar to video calls and allows parents and teachers to see each other and discuss the children. It has been trialled in our Trust Partner schools. In many ways, the type of call does not matter and instead the most important thing is teachers and parents having a good chat about how well the children are performing in school and how we can all work together for the benefit of the children.

If you requested a video call via School Cloud, we will arrange specific times and more information will be sent to you.

If you are happy with the good old phone call, then teachers will ring in the weeks beginning the 7th and 14th June. If you are cooking tea or out shopping then we can ring back at another point within the two week time frame. The key idea is flexibility.

If you have any questions please feel free to ask.

Yours sincerely,

R Birtwhistle. Head Teacher.















